Librarian’s Report

For January 4, 2016 Meeting

1. E-Rate

Marian Albers, the librarian at Mascoutah Library is planning a E-rate workshop on either January 6th, 7th or 13th. She has invited 5 or 6 libraries (including ours) to attend the workshop presented by Steve Futrell, a E-rate consultant that IHLS uses. The cost of the workshop is $200 which will be split by the attending libraries. Steve is the same consultant that helped us last year. Mascoutah paid the whole fee last year.
2. Microfilm Machine Replacement
The microfilm machine that was demonstrated to Carol Pirtle and me in June is the Scanpro1100 from Imaging Office Systems, Inc. The cost is $7295.00 for the machine and $470.00 for the installation and setup. In addition to these costs, the machine would require a designated computer and monitor. It has a one-year warranty and after that the yearly maintenance agreement would be $695.00.
I am waiting for computer prices from Lazerware.

Our current microfilm machine is from Microtek. Their sales representative told me that they do not have the equipment to do demos. The cost for their Konica Minolta MS 6000 MKII is $7940.00 which includes delivery, installation and training. A designated computer and printer would be needed. It comes with a 90 day parts & labor warranty. The 12 month maintenance contract for beyond the warranty period is $750.00.
3. Glitter in the Night
Glitter will be Saturday, February 20th.
4. Upcoming Events:

Jan. 4


Library Board Meeting


                      7pm

Jan. 7


LEGO @ the Library

               5:30 – 6:30 pm
Jan. 11

Strip Quilting Demo


     5:00 – 6:00 pm

Jan. 12

Adult Coloring



     6:30 – 7:30 pm
Jan. 13 

Movers & Shakers (ages 0-5 yrs.)
11:00 a.m. – Noon

Jan. 16

Adult Basic Sewing Workshop      10:00 am – 3:00 pm
Jan. 18

Library Closed

Jan. 20
Mover &Shakers Story Time (ages 0-5 yrs.)
11am-Noon
Respectfully submitted by Susan Colbert on 1/4/16
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